
BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF AUSTIN:

The City Council supports the City Manager's recommendation to do the following:

• to continue to keep Austin water fluoridated because fluoridation of public
drinking waters is good, population based public health per the CDC and ATCHHSD

to post information on Fluoride and Infants on the City's website and at
ATCHHSD Neighborhood Centers and WIC Stations, in English and Spanish; and

• to mail information to Austin Water Utility customers highlighting Fluoride and
Infant information from the City's website

ADOPTED: ,2011
RESOLUTION NO.
ATTEST: Shirley A. Brown

City Clerk


